## Memo

To:

Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education

From:

Dr. Rod Belnap, Career and Technical Education Director

Date:

October 16, 2024

Re:

Automotive Software Program Renewal

Weber District CTE has, for a number of years, used Electude's automotive software for classroom instruction. The software provides a comprehensive menu of the wide range of automotive knowledge and skills that students need. The license we are paying for is a renewal for this year and the nearly 1500 students it will benefit across the five high schools where it will be used.

The total amount requested for purchase approval: \$31,800.00 per year as a renewal. The vendor is requesting a 3 year commitment in order to earn the optimal discounted rate. The cost of this product over 3 years is \$105,258.00 and is paid for through CTE budgets.

We would be happy to provide you with any further information or answer questions regarding this purchase. Thank you for your support and consideration regarding these items. CTE has reserved funds for this purchase in part, through student fees.

Professionally,

Rod Belnap, CTE Director